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Comments: To Whom it may concern. 

I am writing about the proposed ebikes on trails in the National Forest Service. We do not need this? I live in

Montana and ebikes and bears do not do well with each other. They'll go too fast and will cause more man/bear

encounters. Also the trails will be ruined by more motorized bikes on the trails. There's enough wear and tear

from mother nature and hikers let alone putting motorized bikes on trails that bikes wouldn't normally be able to

go on. This is crazy!! I like to hike and have had a hard enough time with mountain bikers on specific trails that

are going way to fast and have almost been hit. 

Stop the movement for this. We need areas that are protected and do not need to allow access to everything

because it exist.

Denise Fisher

 


